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LWDD BOARD APPROVES FISCAL YEAR 2015 BUDGET 
Budget reflects investment in flood control technology and infrastructure enhancements 

 
Delray Beach, FL – On September 17, the Lake Worth Drainage District Board of Supervisors 
unanimously adopted its Fiscal Year 2015 budget.  The $14.5 million budget reflects a continued 
commitment to operate and maintain the District’s flood control system, as well as an increased 
investment in infrastructure improvements, including technology upgrades to enhance real-
time water control operations.   
 
The annual budget includes an assessment increase from $42.00 to $45.00.  The assessment 
increase will be dedicated to capital improvements and rehabilitation of the District’s flood 
control infrastructure which includes more than 500 miles of canal and 20 major water control 
structures.    
 
This year, the District will also invest significant resources to develop and implement a 
telemetry system and automate the operation of 10 major water control structures.  This 
enhanced technology will transmit real-time data and allow water managers remote access to 
make immediate water supply and flood control decisions.    
 
“This budget demonstrates the Board’s ongoing commitment to protecting our flood control 
infrastructure while enhancing the level of service to our constituents,” said Board President 
Harry Raucher.   
 
The budget also reflects key priorities for the board including: 

 Focusing resources on flood control operations and maintenance  
 Realizing efficiencies through technology upgrades and enhancements 
 Leasing equipment and managing fleet to reduce maintenance costs 
 Stabilizing and maintaining administrative expenses in light of increased fuel and 

healthcare costs   
 
The District’s annual budget is supported by an annual non-ad valorem tax which is assessed 
per acre or a portion thereof to landowners within the agency’s jurisdictional boundaries.   

 

# # #  
 

The Lake Worth Drainage District is an independent special district that manages water resources and 
provides flood control for an estimated 700,000 residents and several thousand acres of agricultural land 
in southeastern Palm Beach County. For more information visit www.lwdd.net. 


